

GPO Box 1672 Melbourne VIC 3001 Level 14, 530 Collins Street Melbourne VIC 3000

teqsa.gov.au enquiries@teqsa.gov.au 1300 739 585

Narelle Mills Chief Executive Officer Australian Dental Council accreditation@adc.org.au

Dear Narelle,

## Re: Invitation to provide feedback on the draft Accreditation Standards for Dental Practitioner Programs

TEQSA recently received an invitation to provide feedback on the draft ADC/Dental Council (New Zealand) Accreditation standards for dental practitioner programs (the draft Standards).

It is not normal practice for TEQSA to comment on individual industry professional standards consultations other than to encourage that, where possible, industry professional bodies should recognise and align their standards with the Higher Education Standards https://www.legislation.gov.au/Details/F2015L01639.

I wish you well in your Accreditation standards review for Dental Practitioner Programs.

Kind Regards,

**Emily Goode** 

International and Industry Professional Bodies Manager

4 March 2020